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Date: As Post Marked
Dear Primary School
RE: HSSP Multi-Skills Yr 1 and 2 Festival Thursday 19th March 2015 at the Hundred of Hoo Academy Sports Hall
I am writing to invite your school to participate in the HSSP Multi-Skills (yrs 1 and 2) Festival on Thursday 19th March 2015 either an AM/morning slot 9.30am – 12noon approx. or a PM/afternoon slot 12.30pm – 3pm approx. at the Hundred of Hoo Academy main sports hall.
The HSSP Multi-Skills Festival will be held at the Hundred of Hoo Academy on THURSDAY 19th March 2015 either from 9.30am – 12noon approx. for the AM OR 12.30pm – 3pm approx. for the PM session.  Please note that the times may vary depending on the amount of teams that enter.
The Festival will be aimed at pupils in years 1 and 2. Teams should consist of a minimum of 6 girls and 6 boys i.e. a Total of 12 in a team.  There will be 12 skills stations going on at once and children will have a go at each of them, with help from student sports leaders.
Each individual pupil taking part will accumulate points from each skills station and they will be awarded with either a bronze/silver or gold certificate. 

If you would like to enter the HSSP Multi-Skills (yrs 1 and 2) Festival please complete the enclosed entry form and return it to: 
Claire Moore Email: moorec@thehowardschool.co.uk by closing date Friday 6th March 2015.
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact: Claire on 01634 236606 or 07725724393 
Kind Regards

Claire Moore 
Partnership Development Manager
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